THE SOUTHGATE PTA AND

PAFSAN'S PIZZA AND RESTAURANT

present a fundraiser to benefit "Jaimoland"

On June 20th, all day, please use Paesan's website to place your order: https://paesanspizza.com/ for pickup only at the Latham location:

636 New Loudon Road.

Be sure to show your flyer at pickup or mention Southgate to ensure we receive credit for the sale!

Paesan's will donate 20% of all sales toward the construction of "Jaimoland" in memory of Jaimison Hall, who was a beloved student at Southgate

All of the North Colonie community is encouraged to participate in this district wide fundraiser!

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT